
July 2023                    Dear Parents and Students,


We hope this finds you well.  I’m sure everyone is looking 
forward to their well deserved holiday. 


 A big well done to all our exam 
dancers! -  5 exam days across the 
genres so we’ve been super busy. A big 
thank you to our teaching team for their 
extra time with getting all the dancers 
prepared. 100% pass rate was achieved. 
We are now back on track post pandemic. 

Congratulations everyone!


Workshops & 2 Day summer 
school -  Our holiday events are 
great fun, children make new 
friends & learn new skills. Late 
bookings welcome:) 


September is always a good 
time to add an extra dance style:  
Enhance your skills and why not try 
one of  our groovy movers & tap combo 
classes for ages 5+ - 3 x week trial just 
£15 plus a very generous discount & 
payment plan 


Street & Contemporary Fusion - NEW 
class added for ages 8-11. This is in 
addition to the current classes for 11-13 
& 13+. On Wednesdays from 5.45pm


Lastly, A couple of  Good-Byes and Good 
Luck to Esta, Sylvie & Belle who fly the DAS 
nest after dancing with us for 15 years, we’ll 
miss you so much! Keep in touch.

 


Stay up to date: PLEASE either like/follow us 
on our social media and please share anything we post in 
relation to boosting classes.  Website  ~ Facebook ~ 
 https://www.instagram.com/danceart_studio/
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Welcome:


A big welcome to our new 
dancers who have joined us 
this term. I hope that you are 
all enjoying your lessons


Autumn term dates:


Monday 11th September -  
Saturday 9th  December. 

We close for half  term from 
Sunday 22nd October for 1 
week


Fees: Autumn;


To avoid a late payment 
charge all fees should reach 
us by no later than 1st 
September.  All classes have 
a very small increase of  just 
30p. 


New term; no need to  
re-enrol your place is 
already rolled over


All dancers places are saved 
for them in a new term unless 
we have received half  a 
terms cancellation.  Dates 
are written on the previous 
invoice (June half  term was 
the cut off  to stop in July) 
This policy is standard and 
clearly written into our 
enrolment forms T&C. 
Without a policy in place we 
cannot run reliable classes 
for all or secure qualified 
teachers.  Thank you.


http://www.danceartstudio.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Dance-Art-Studio-813649121988009/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel
https://www.instagram.com/danceart_studio/
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A big shout out and 
congratulations to these 
DAS dancers: 


Esme, Florence, Theia & 
Amelia all successfully 

auditioned for Coppélia the 
English Youth Ballet 
production of   at the Hawth 
Theatre Crawley which is  in 
November. Looking forward to 
watching you. Congratulations!


Isla  has been awarded a 

place at the prestigious Royal 
Ballet school as a Junior 
associate. Isla will be busy 
commuting to Covent Garden 
every Saturday for her 
training. Congratulations!


Maggie & Rosie 
successfully auditioned for the 
Jack and the Beanstalk  Panto 
which is on at The Ropetackle 
Arts Centre. We can’t wait to 
watch you. Congratulations!


Amelia has had a very busy 

year, on top of  doing her A-
Levels she has also managed 
to complete her Intermediate 
Ballet, Tap and Modern exams 
and gained Distinctions in all 
3!! Earning herself  a bonus 60 
UCAS points! Have a good 
rest, you deserve it. 
Congratulations! 
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